
  
 

 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Ladder Safety Basics            
for IATSE Workers 
Presented by the IATSE Education and Training Department  

March is National Ladder Safety Month! National Ladder Safety Month 
is an annual safety observance organized by the American Ladder 
Institute (ALI) to raise awareness of safe ladder use in the workplace 
and at home. 

To promote this event, the IATSE Education and Training Department 
has teamed up with ICAP Committee Chair / Local 728 President, 
Alan Rowe and Local 80 Business Agent / Vice President, DeJon Ellis 
Jr. to present “Ladder Safety Basics for IATSE Workers.” Topics will 
include identifying common types of ladders, choosing the                                                
right ladder, safe climbing techniques, and much more! 

MONDAY, MARCH 1, 2021 
5:30pm to 6:30pm EST 
4:30pm to 5:30pm CST 
3:30pm to 4:30pm MST 
2:30pm to 3:30pm PST 

 

TO REGISTER: http://iatse.co/laddersafety 
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